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U. 5. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 

NATIONAL BUREAU OF STANDARDS 

WASHINGTON 25 

ADDRESS REPl. Y TO 

NATIONAL BUREAU OF STANDARDS February 24, 
JN YOUR REPLY 

REFER TO FILE 

Dr. John c. Bugher, Director 
Division of Biology and Medicine 
u. s. Atomic Energy Conmrl.ssion 
1901 Constitution Ave., N.W. 
Washington 25, D. c. 

Dear Dr. Bugher: 

4. 0 

With reference to your memorandum of 19 Februar,r, I think it would 
be desirable to discus§ the gueq;W-cm of int§gtil;;l.1,1g ipdivi<iu&J. ~~2§-;.; 
~s over peri.oqs o.t :i.opger than one lmS!L This has been discussed at~' 
sone length by Dr. Failla's subconmittee on the NCRP, and I believe it 
is generally felt that for most purposes, a wek is a suitable tine 
over which the exposure should be integrated. On the other hand, be­
cause of the possibility of people receiving occasional larger expos­
ures, it ll1B3" be possible to consider integration over a period as long 
as, say, a month, or three months. This might necessitate a lowering 
of the permissible armual exposure, or involve sone other limitations 
which I do not think of at the monent. An important consideration in 
this connection would be the influence of such a philosophy on large 
atomic energy plant operations. 

A second question lffiich has been debated at some length by this 
same subcommittee, is the ~r;m.issibl~ .. !lonoccupati·onal exposure, and 
the exposure for rsons under 18 ye·ars o:r'age:",..,.,.._,,.,,,.._,.,.,. ..... ,,,.~ .. , .• ,.~,"~ 
__ ,_,,...-~.--"'-.-""'•-"-..······~~.-..;~'.·.·,-.. ;::-•·,~~ ..... ~.1:..s, •. _..,,.. · ... .,_,~"r,.·~ · .,_<.~~·.-. .•.. •··.•,_,,,.,. •. _ .. ,.,,.:\;.,._..,. .. r:-.·.'"·t~ 

A third question is whether or not there should be a difference 
in permissible exposure_ forpregiiant"won~(n:~~·~·--..-"~--.·--., ....... ~' .. ,. ~· , ' _, 

A last point would be a discussion on the total lifet~ exposure 
2f_~n~.:i:?..?:_d~!::?:-~._8:~~@g~Q.P~r-~l1..e._ ~.nt~.+e .. .P.OPJ.1].~'ffsiii~ · -This is mainly a 
gene£ic question, but as you know, is one Wich received considerabJe 
discussion at the Stockholm meetings in September. 

As indicated above, these questions have all been mder study by 
Failla' s subcommittee, and it is quite possible that he may be able to 
present sone unified committee opinion on these questions. I know that 
he is planning to discuss the general problem of pemissible external 
dose and the work.of the NCRP. I bring out the particular points so 
that they may be possibly included in the agenda. 

~rs sincerely, OR N!?ATION & MANAGEMENT 
t(~ 

L auriston S. T or, Chief I 1 

Atomic and Radiation Physics Division -

r 
r 

~-.-·-· 

' DOI uemvES 


